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NEWSLETTER - TERM 6
01634 717585

Welcome back to all our children and parents that have joined with us since re-
opening! We wish to thank parents for working with us to ensure the transition
has gone smoothly and safely into their new groups.

All the children have settled well into their " bubbles™ and have adapted well to
the changes in the routines and nursery environment made due to the COVID19
pandemic.

LEARNING AND PLAYING OPPORTUNITIES

The children are happy and can play freely with lots of support from our team,
we have taken advantage of the fantastic weather to do most of our playing
outside. Please make sure your child has a hat, sun protection applied before
session and sun-cream left at playgroup for us to top up.

During the next few weeks until the summer holidays, children will be continuing
to develop their physical, social and independence as they get ready for "big’
school which is going to look lots different to what we were all expecting!

Please support your children by encouraging them to listen and follow simple
instructions, they will enjoy completing simple tasks such as dressing and
putting on shoes, encourage them to be totally independent with toileting and
especially washing hands and hygiene. Talk to the children about school in an
excited and positive way, about what to expect, meeting their teachers and
making lots of new friends.

02020:0:0:0:00:070:0:0:0:00:070:070:0:00:00:070:0:0:0:0:0:070:0:0:0:0:0:070:070:0
0200202020t 00 00 05020000 0702050000502 070:0502050202050:070:05020505020%005020

jotetetete o ote 0 0l0 0l0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 050 0 0


http://www.thejackandjillplaygroup.co.uk/

0tot0le ototo 0 0 00 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 000

TRANSITIONS

We have sent out all the children’s transitions forms to the schools and we
hope to have contact with them to discuss your children by the end of this
term.

We are sending out all “Leaver’ children’s journals with a copy of the
transition form and a present home over the next few weeks.

SUMMER PARTY-Thursday 9" July' 20

Although we like to make everyday fun, with plenty of play in the park,
water pistols and ice-cream we do want to mark the end of term with a

party.

We will be holding an AM and PM "bubble’ party for our children with lots
of fun games and party food.

LAST DAY OF TERM - Friday 10™ July' 20

Our last day of term will be Friday 10™ July®20. We are closing a week
early so that we can accommodate nursery visits and registration for our
“new parents’ due to start in September® 20. Unfortunately, we cannot do
this and keep our “bubbles’ of children separate within current guidelines.

FEES

Invoices have gone out to parents with Lunch Club fees, we have provided
free lunches this term as part of our 30-hour offer to working parents and
ask that these are paid promptly.

Any further queries or concerns please do not hesitate to telephone or
email us at the playgroup!

We like to take the opportunity to thank all our parents for their support
while their child has been with us particularly over the past few months and
would like to wish all the children *Good Luck™ with their new schools.

We will miss you all!
Delia & Sally

Khudija, Shaunnagh, Ryan, Lisa, Jo, Hannah, Louise, Claire, Sophie, Sarah
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